
3/30/2022 – Nome, ND District 01 – 2022 Spring District 07 Meeting Minutes 

Submitted by Marcy Schmidt, Department Secretary and Member of Unit 02 of Fargo, ND 

Berniece Froiland, President District 01, opened the auxiliary meeting at 7:10 PM following the joint 

meeting with American Legion members. 

President, Froiland thanked the members of the Gilbert C Grafton Unit 2 of Fargo for serving as 

hostesses for the meeting and handling registration for auxiliary.  

Shauna Dubuque, President Unit 2 welcomed all to Nome, ND. 

The registration report was read with 10 members registered and 1 guest in attendance. 

President Froiland introduced Gloria Covert, Department Vice President, and Department Members 

Chairman. Ms. Covert gave a report on membership, ALAMIS access, the proposed National dues 

increase as well as ‘being kind.’ 

Marcy Schmidt, Department Secretary, and member of Unit 2 was introduced. Marcy gave brief remarks. 

She invited those in attendance to join the National President, Kathy Daudistel, when she visited in May. 

There was a conversation about bringing back the “question box” or “comment box” back to District 

meetings. 

All unit members attending the meeting were invited to participate in the ‘Memorial Service.’  Twenty-

two names were read with flowers placed in a vase in honor of the deceased members. 

President Froiland made remarks about the importance of Girls State and Boys State. Encourage students 

in your communities to see what Girls State is all about. 

Announcement – 2022 Department Convention will be held in Dickinson, ND June 24-26, 2022. Make 

your plans to attend. 

A prayer was read by Berniece Froiland, President District 01. 

President Froiland adjourned the meeting, and the group was given a guided tour of the ‘Old Nome 

Schoolhouse.” 

  

 


